
From: Deborah Smith

To: COB

Subject: Luanda Jackson Unfit for Human Rights Commission

Date: Saturday, February 20, 2021 11:14:28 PM

Lucinda Jackson represents an anti-LGBTQ church. She represents this church's ministry at a
state level, and is therefore deeply involved in the persecution of the LGBTQ community.
This woman does NOT belong on the Human Rights Commission! Rather, she is better suited
for service in Torquemada's Inquisition! I strongly object to this woman's inclusion on the
commission.

Sincerely,
Deborah J. Plantagenet
1646 27th St.

Arcata, CA 95521
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From; Jennifer Whiteside

Subject Objecting to the appointment of Lucinda Jackson to the Human Rights Commission

Date: Saturday, February 20, 20219:00:09 PM

Agenda item 2 on the BOS Consent Calendar for Tuesday, February 23rd.

It is my opinion that Lucinda Jackson should not be appointed to the Humboldt County
Human Rights Commission. The church she belongs to, and is a state level representative of,
does not support LGBTQIA+ people, and is affiliated with groups that have been found by the
SPLC to be spreading anti-LGBT propaganda. One of the goals of her church is to be elected
at any level to spread and encourage ultra-right wing views in government.

Her responses to the issues faced by the city of Eureka when running for city council this past
election cycle are very much on the "law and order" side, with little mention of compassion or
the need for it. The fact that she has supported a pregnancy care center makes me worried she
does not support abortion, which is vital health care.

I cannot see how someone with these kinds of views would make for a good addition to a
commission devoted to ensuring that all members of our community are treated equally and
with respect.

Jennifer Whiteside

Eureka resident

She/Her


